
MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY EAST LANSING 

UNIVERSITY COLLEGE • OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

Apr. 25, 1966 

Dr. John A. Hannah, Pres. 
Mi.ch. State Univ. 
Campus 

Dear Dr. Hannah: 

For whatever it is worth, both Mrs. Winburne and 
I fully support you in the present discussions 
over the Vietnam project. 

It disturbs me no little to hear my colleagues 
rush to criticize the University with as few facts 
as some have. 

~ 
John N. Winburne 



April 27, 1966 

Dear Newt: 

Thank you very much for your kind note of April 25 . It is appreciated. 

Profess or John N. Winburne 
University College 
Bessey Hall 

h 

Sincerely, 

President 
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